The Newman Catholic Collegiate



St. John the Evangelist Catholic Academy



"Lord be thy word my rule."

Principal: Mrs H. Rigby BSc(Hons), PGCE, NPQH
The Avenue, Kidsgrove, Stoke-on-Trent ST7 1AE

Telephone: 01782 987200 Email: office@stjohnskidsgrove.org.uk

Friday 13th May 2022

Walk to School week

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are encouraging pupils and parents to take part in Walk to School Week, week commencing 16 May 2022. Walking is a healthy, active and non-polluting way of getting to and from school. For those families that live too far to walk all of the way, try parking 5-10 minutes from the school and walk the rest of the way. Walking also contributes to a less congested environment around the school gates making it safer for everyone.

We will be running a class competition in school to see which class can achieve the best walking rates and certificates can be won!

Yours sincerely

Miss Yates PE Leader

